
Little Fishes Pre-School  

At Little Fishes Pre-School we understand that every child 
needs to feel safe and included and parents need a point of 
contact within the setting.  Therefore we allocate a Key Person 
to each child.  This member of staff will be the main point of 
contact for you and more importantly for your child. You will be 
told who this key person is and have their role explained to you 
when your child starts at Little Fishes Pre-School. 

The key person will get to know you and your child really well in 
order to understand them and meet their needs. 

The Key Person will keep a record of observations they have 
made and document your child’s progress. This understanding 
will help them plan learning activities based on your child’s 
individual interests and needs.  They will give you regular 
updates about how your child is settling and progressing in their 
learning and development. 

As a parent, if there's anything you want to discuss or anything 
you're worried about, you can talk to your child's key person or 
Nicky (Manager) or Vicki (Deputy Manager). 

How can you help your child’s Key Person? 

 Talk to your child about their key person so that they know they 
can go to them for help. 

 Keep the key person updated with any changes in routines or 
changes in your child’s home life or health needs.  

 Share any new interests your child may have with the key 
person. 

 Talk to your child’s Key Person if you have any concerns or 
questions. 

 


